Barfield, David [KDA]

From: Titus, Kenneth [KDA]

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 12:49 PM

To: Preheim, Lynn

Cc: Barfield, David [KDA]

Subject: Comments on Rattlesnake LEMA

Attachments: Letter to GMDS5 Board 122217.pdf; Comments on Rattlesanke LEMA DRAFT.PDF
Lynn,

Attached is a letter directed to the GMD 5 Board and our initial comments regarding the proposed management plan.
Please provide to the Board and coordinate appropriately to provide a response.

We have also made good progress regarding the relationship between precipitation and irrigation and expect to have
this data to you in early January. Please let me know if you have any questions. I'll be out of the office most of next
week, but will still be checking emails if anything comes up.

Have a Merry Christmas!

Kenneth B. Titus | Chief Counsel

Kansas Department of Agriculture

1320 Research Park Drive

Manhattan, Kansas 66502

Phone: (785) 564-6717 | Fax: (785) 564-6777
kenneth.titus@ks.gov | www.agriculture.ks.gov
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